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January 7, 2014

The Honorable Denise W. Merrill
Secretary of the State

State of Connecticut

30 Trinity Street

Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Secretary Merrill:

I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my position as State Senator as of
January 7, 2014.

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given and the wondel ful people I have met
along the way. I am proud to have served as the Senator from the 10™ Senatorial District these
past 21 years.

I wish you every success in the future.

Sincerely,

Toni Nathaniel Harp

ce: Sen. Donald E. Williams, Jr., Senate President Pro Tempore
Sen. Martin M. Looney, Senate Majority Leader
Sen. John McKinney, Senate Minority Leader
Garey E. Coleman, Clerk of the Senate
Martin J. Dunleavy, Clerk of the House of Representatives



